Sandra King

The 30 year old regs concerning biosolids need to be updated using current science. Testing should
be done for PFAS, PCBs, pharmaceuticals, endocrine disruptors, and antibiotic-resistant bacteria
before spreading the product on land and selling it as compost. Adequate oversight is also
necessary for when and where the sludge is spread to protect water sources. Crops grown in the
biosolids should be labeled as grown in that manner. We deserve to know what may be in the food
that we eat.

And, lastly, permits should reflect the 2021 HEAL ACT as well.

Thank you.



